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; October 25, 1979
i

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
FOIA Requests
Mr. il. M. Felton FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
Division of Rules and Records ACT REQUEST

j 7735 Old Georgetown Road
! Rm. 4210-MNBB gpygg,
i Bethesda, MD 20555 Agc y g ,,yg-7f

Dear Sir:

This letter is to request on behalf of the Center for Dev-
elopment Polisy, (" CDP"), access under the Freedom of Information
Act, as amended (5 USC Sec. 522), to the following two documents:

1. The 1979 review carried out by J. Kelleher of
Kelleher Consultants of the IAEA Report con-
cerning the proposed Philippine Nuclear Reactor.

2. The 1979 review carried out by the NRC staff of
the IAEA Report concerning the proposed Philippine
Nuclear Reactor.

Both reports were referenced on page 21 in the Concise Environmental
Review of PNPP, submitted to James Shea, Nuclear Regulatory Com-
mission, dated September 28, 1979.

The CDP is a public interest analysis group concerned with
foreign economic affairs. In light of our nonprofit status and
continuing efforts, we would appreciate your waiving the tradit-
ional fees involved in dearching for and copying these documents.

The Act provides 10 working days for an agency to respond
to an FOIA request by producing the records requested or giving
reasons for any refusal to produce such records. If you have
any questions concerning this request, please contact me by
telephone in order to expedite matters. Otherwise, I will expect
to receive a reply from you within 10 working days.

Thank you.for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,
,) ' ,/(L ,p,, , 7JG,

Virginia B. Foote 1741 294
VBF/hms
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